
Salmon Creek 
June 16, 1953 FIELD NOTE Sonoma County 

Capt. Lee Shea was contacted in Santa Rosa during a brief but 
extensive survey trip to obtain data on the catchable trout policy and 
management plans for the north coastal area.  Capt. Shea noted (1) 
that there was nothing but private property where fishing is not 
permitted along a 1 mile stretch of this stream which takes in the 
best of the winter silver salmon fishing, and (2) that this stream is 
entirely open to summer fishing on both sides of the one mile stretch 
mentioned above.  Capt. Shea made specific recommendations: first, 
that catchable rainbow trout be planted in the lagoon at the State 
Park near the mouth, and two, that stocking should take place anytime 
after June 1, and periodically after that. 
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Salmon Creek 
Nov. 15, 1953 FIELD NOTES Sonoma County 

As part of the over-all 1953-54 winter steelhead fishery 
creel census, the following record was taken by Warden Jack B. 
Wilson on this date. Twenty anglers fishing a total of 39 hours 
caught 13 silver salmon ranging from 2.5 lbs. to 10 lbs.  It was 
estimated by Warden Wilson that there was a total of 50 anglers 
fishing the entire stream on this date. 
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